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HASA PARTY SEPT 9TH  

DJ 

J.C. Wood 

PLEASE NOTE 
DUE TO THE LABOR DAY WEEKEND OUR 

NEXT BUSINESS MEETING WILL BE    

TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 6th AT  

MiCASITA’S 

Please try to join us as Ted Fitzgerald from 

HOSPICE will be there to speak to the club. 



HASA PARTY  

SEPTEMBER 9TH 
COME JOIN US AND HELP US CELEBRATE THE 

SUMMER SIZZLE FOR HOPICE SUCCESS 

 

Food provided by Brenda Page & Terry & Judy Tucker.  

Please bring a favorite hors d'oeuvre or dessert. 

 

This year HOSPICE and HASA worked side by side to 

put on a great event.  We had 350 attend and sold over 

400 tickets. We had lots of response from the community 

and our members in support of HOSPICE with donations 

to the silent auction, sponsorships, ticket sales, etc. 

The total raised from the ticket sales, sponsors, silent 

auction, 50/50 and donations after expenses was              

$13,831.   

 WOW!!!!  A great success for 

HASA, for  HOSPICE and the 

Community.  
 

 



HASA WAS HOT FOR                

HOSPICE 

THE FOOD CREW 

Thank you to everyone that helped with this event.   We 

had lots of HASA members & HOSPICE members that 

worked hard to bring it together.  A special thanks to 

Cotton Johnson and Ted Fitzgerald who co-chaired the 

event. 

 

I would like to personally thank everyone that stepped 

up and helped me with the food.  Shirley Hawley and           

Lucrecia Jackson helped to plan the menu and worked 

hard all week preparing the food.  A special thanks to 

Becky Walls, Cathy Barefoot, Beth Walker, Karen Wood 

and  Donna Pope for coming to my rescue and helping to  

setup the food and keeping food on the tables.  Shirley, 

Lucrecia and I couldn’t have done it without you!! 

 

Thanks again everyone. Please enjoy the pictures on the 

following pages provided by Terry Tucker.                                                                                 

 









 

 

 



 

DANCE LESSONS  
 with Larry Patterson & Shirley Weaver     

 Tuesday nights at MiCasita’s in Dunn, NC 

Beginners 6:00p.m. Intermediate 7:00p.m.                           

Advanced 8:00p.m. 

Cost $30.00 for 4 week session 

Call 919 922-9110 or 910 922-2906 or email Shirley at          

shirleylweaver@aol.com for more information 

Never too young or too old to learn to SHAG! 

2011 OFFICERS 

  Larry Strickland     President             910 897-5168 

  Cotton Johnson      Vice President     910 514-6413 

  Becky Walls             Treasurer             919 820-0757 

  Linda Herring          Secretary             910 893-4489 

  Thomas Barefoot     Sgt at Arms          919 524-7530 


